
 
PORTS, CUSTOMS & FREE ZONE CORPORATION 

ENVIRONMENT, HEALTH & SAFETY –TRAKHEES 
 

THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT. SAVE PAPER, SAVE ENVIRONMENT 

CIRCULAR: EHS/PM/01/09 
Dt: 02/02/2009 

To: All Shipping Lines, Bunker Suppliers, Shipping Agents, Ship Owners and 
Vessel Operators 

 
Subject: Bunker Notification 

 
This is to remind all concerned that Fuel and Lub oil bunkering operations must be notified 
to the below Port’s department  minimum 24 hrs prior to the commencement of bunkering 
operations in accordance with the EHS Regulations & Requirements for Bunkering of 
ships – 2008. Failure to notify will lead to appropriate sanctions which include penalty or 
delay or suspension of bunkering operations. 
 
Bunker Notification should be sent to the following addressees: 
 
Jebel Ali Port  
 
EHS.Ports@Trakhees.ae     (or )  Fax: 04-8818857 
MarinePortControl@dpworld.com,   (or)  Fax: 04-8835430 
Safety.CTJA@dpworld.com  
           
Port Rashid  
 

EHS.Ports@Trakhees.ae     (or )  Fax: 04-8818857 
PortControl.PortRashid@dpworld.com  
 
Please send your enquiries to EHS.Ports@Trakhees.ae, if you require any further 
clarifications. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
A.Nazeer Hussain 
Manager-Ports and Maritime Operations 
Environment, Health and Safety – Trakhees 
Ports, Customs and Free zone Corporation 
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